Health Club Commission Report to the Board July 10, 2023

Pool Stairs

The debris underneath the stairs has been scrubbed clean. The side screen was
removed so the pool robot could make multiple passes over the debris until it was
cleaned up. The debris was some solids that settled had underneath the stairs. A
temporary window screen was placed on it while the old net was sent out for
measurements. The pool membrane was not stained underneath the stairs.

Weight Room

The bosu and exercise balls have arrived. The old one bosu should be removed —
apparently there is a concern that if someone sits on the old exercise ball, it could
break/burst.

The heavier dumb bell weights have been requested.

And as noted in the June 30 PT News and Updates, the weight room will be closed
Monday July 10, 5 am to 12 pm for repairs (cracked mirror) and for a deep cleaning.

Mirror on Window of Cardio Room
A proposal will be submitted to the board to remove the mirror on the window in the
cardio room

Softer light for the Cardio Room

A proposal will be submitted to the board to change the lights in cardio room to softer
lighting. People complain about the brightness of the lights. One of the bicycles is
directly under a bright light. In addition, the light reflects off the mirror on the window.

Nighttime Lights at the Kiddie Pool

A few months ago, an owner commented that we could save money by turning off the
lights at the children’s pool because no one uses it. | am happy to say that | have
noticed adults sitting in the children’s pool in the late evening hours so it does get used
at night.



